
June 14, 1996 

 

 

 

Ms. Joan Clish 

2410 SE Bay Point Drive #63 

Vancouver, WA 98683 

 

Dear Ms. Clish: 

 

Thank you for your postcard dated June 4, 1996. 

 

I have enclosed a Review Board brochure (fact sheet) for you.  It covers the mandate, the need for 

the law, and who the Review Board members are. I hope this is helpful to you. 

 

Although no specific release date has been set for the footage, it should be available to the public 

through the National Archives within a few weeks.   

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

enclosure 


